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"I wanted to make sure that we shared how absolutely life-changing Liam's adaptive stroller has been for our family, and I wanted to share photos from our adventures this summer!
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The stroller has opened up opportunities for us that I hadn't even anticipated... We have been able to go on outings as family and feel secure in the fact that Liam is safe and comfortable.

We are now able to eat at restaurants as a family, go on walks as a family, and Liam EVEN went fishing for the first time in his life because of his stroller!
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Most people don't consider the isolation that special needs families go through, and I want to thank you from the bottom of my heart for improving not only Liam's life, but mine too.

From Liam and our entire family, we thank you!!"
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THANK YOU, our amazing community for being a part of Variety’s work, where IT’S ALL ABOUT THE KIDS!

Take good care,

Charlie

Charles P. LaVallee
Chief Executive Officer
Variety – the Children's Charity
11279 Perry Highway, Suite 512
Wexford, PA 15090
Cell: (814) 431-9030
Office: (724) 933-0460
Fax: (724) 933-0466

United Way Giving Code: 2195
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